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03/04/2020  19:31:312020/0511/P OBJ Rosa Angela 

Ragni

I wish to object to the application in its current form due to the proposed over-development of the site.

1) The bulk of the proposed 3 storey extension engulfs completely the rear of the building, also creating 

discordance with the neighbouring houses.

2) The proposed extension would be almost 5m in length and about 9 metres in height, greatly reducing 

daylight to the neighbouring buildings. 

3) The proposed balcony at the second floor would also overlook to the garden areas of both neighbouring 

houses.

I live in one of them (67A), and would be greatly damaged both in amount of daylight and in privacy, and so 

would be the residents in the other flats at 67, and the residents at 63. My opinion is therefore that this 

proposal should be rejected.

Furthermore, I would like to point out that the builders have damaged the 65/67 boundary wall, and request 

that the property at no 65 ensures its complete restoration.

Yours sincerely,

Rosa Angela Ragni

67A Agar Grove, NW1 9UE

04/04/2020  08:07:132020/0511/P OBJ Giulietta Durante I am writing to object to this planning application. I live on the top floor flat of no 67 Agar Grove and I would be 

greatly impacted (as would all the other tenants of this building, along with the tenants of number 63).

The proposed extension is much larger than any other extension on this row and it would greatly affect 

daylight and privacy.

Additionally, all the tenants of this building have access to a communal garden which would be totally 

overshadowed by this huge extension. This garden is a small but often used small space that is much needed 

by Londoners living in crowded conditions and it would be a terrible shame to lose our right to light and 

privacy.

Furthermore the extension is not in keeping with any of the other buildings on this row and would be an 

eyesore.

Due to a bad back I spend a lot of time on the small balcony at the back of the building as I sometimes 

struggle to get out of the house and again my view and access to light would also be obstructed. Time on this 

balcony is essential to my mental health and I¿m very concerned that this could be affected if the extension 

were to be built.

I am therefore asking the planning permission committee to give this application serious thought as the 

building of this extension will have a considerable negative impact on many of the neighbouring houses and 

their tenants. 

Many thanks,

Giulietta Durante
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